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1. Heartfelt Condolences Sent to Wrangell:  On behalf of the Petersburg 
Borough, sincere condolences are sent to our neighbors in Wrangell for the 

loss and damage caused by the recent landslide.  We understand the suffering 
caused by the incident and offer our support.  We also know and admire that, 
like Petersburg, Wrangell is a close-knit community that stands strong together 

in times like these.  

       
 

 
 
 

 


